GOVERNOR

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
BRUCE KING December 23, 1991 Hoaa;?rigxﬁgtcagéss‘??-mao
(505) 393-6161
W.0.G. Inc.
P.0. Box 1813
Midland, TX 79702
Attn: Kent Walker
Re: Intent to Re-enter

State #1-A, Sec.11, T11S, R32E
Gentlemen:

Your intention to re-enter the Lawton, State #1 well has been received.
It is noted that you have proposed a gas well and have dedicated 320
acres which you are in the process of communitizing. However, the
location, 660/N and 660/E is non-standard for a gas well to this

depth. Statewide gas spacing is no nearer than 1980' from end boundary
and 660" from side boundary and your location is non-standard in
relation to the side boundary.

Since this is a re-entry you most likely will be able to obtain approval

of this unorthodox location by the administrative process as allowed

by our Rule 104 (F), copy enclosed.

'Aé soon as your bond is approved we will go ahead and approve this re-entry
with a stipulation that it cannot be produced as a Mississippian gas well
Luntil the non-standard location has been approved.

If you have questions, contact Evelyn Downs at (505) 393-6161.

Very truly yours,

0 ONSERVATIO ;fi?ISION

/

Jerry Séxton
Supervisor, District I

ed
Encl.

P.S. This original non-standard location was approved by NSP-1337(L)

s ]

== DRUG FREE =

Hsa 51‘7/7/}4:“0



